Sachem Central School District

Grundy Avenue Elementary School

Principal

Laura Amato August 2013
lamato@sachem edu

NUZUGELIAg M 1  Dear Sachem Families:
Schools
Kenneth E.

Graham, £d.D. Welcome to the 2019-20 school year! As you know, the first days of school can be

overwhelming for students and parents as well as teachers. To help alleviate any confusion
as to how your chiid should be dismissed, please complete the following information:

My child, ,in class , Will be dismissed as:

A walker
North Entrance
South Entrance

Will be going home on bus #

My child is registered for aftercare and will be attending on
afternoons.

Please complete this form and return to school with your child on the first day of
school-Wednesday, September 4, 2019. We look forward to seeing you in September.
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Sincerely,

duradn i,
Laura Amato
Principal
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950 Grundy Avenue

Holhrook, NY
11741
631.471.1820
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